
DATE
April 28, 2015

Spring Top Of Mind Seminar

On April 28, the Minneapolis office's intellectual property group held its
annual Spring Top of Mind Seminar. Felicia Boyd of the Minneapolis office
presented "IP 2015: What's on the Horizon?" which focused on looking ahead
to 2015 and what is expected to be another year of change in intellectual
property law. The seminar hosted more than 15 attendees from fortune 500
companies across the Twin Cities area.


